
From:   Robert Mayhew
Sent:   04 November 2014 11:08
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        RE: Planning Application Consultation 14NP0079 Uswayford Farm, Harbottle, 
Morpeth, Northumberland, NE65 7BU
Attachments:    RE: Planning Application Consultation 14NP0079 Uswayford Farm, Harbottle, 
Morpeth, Northumberland, NE65 7BU

Dear Michael,

14NP0079 - Dismantle existing Kingspan KW6 domestic wind turbine and re-erect 
in new location at Uswayford Farm, Harbottle, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE65 
7BU

Thank you for bringing to my attention the amendment made to application 
14NP0079 that I have previously commented on, see attached.

I understand that the proposed turbine at Uswayford will now be mounted on the 
existing 9 meter tower rather than on a new 15 meter tower as previously 
indicated in the drawings submitted with the application.

I can confirm that I have no objections to this revised specification, indeed 
it is likely to have less of an effect upon the landscape character and views 
of this part of the National Park and I welcome the clarification and 
reduction in height of the structure.

The only point that I would add to my previous comments is whether 
consideration should be given to the removal of the concrete footing found at 
the current turbine location. Should permission be granted to relocate the 
turbine, the existing footing will become redundant and I would suggest that 
condition 5 of planning application 12NP0007 is therefore likely to come into 
play.

If you have any questions with respect to the above please do not hesitate to 
contact me.

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 24 October 2014 14:36
To: Robert Mayhew
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 14NP0079 Uswayford Farm, Harbottle, 
Morpeth, Northumberland, NE65 7BU

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which 
has been received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can 
be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=14NP0079
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)



IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make 
defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of 
copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such 
communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the 
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority 
will not accept any liability in respect of such communication, and the 
employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other 
liability arising.
Robert Mayhew, Landscape and Forestry Officer
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